Dear Parents/Carers,

Raising Money for Winter-Rose - Let's Dress Up and Donate!

We have an exciting opportunity for our school community to come together and make a positive
impact in a young child's life.

On Friday 24th May, we will be holding a special fundraising event for Winter-Rose, a three-year-
old who has Angelman Syndrome and is unable to walk and talk. As a school, we believe in
kindness, empathy, and supporting those in need within our wider community. The charity day has
been suggested by Year Six pupil Zachary Macleod and was fully supported by the school council
and therefore, we have decided to organise a dress-up day to raise funds for Angelman Syndrome
Charity.

The idea of the day is simple but meaningful - children are encouraged to dress up as what they
would like to be when they are older. This aims to inspire our children, ignite their imaginations
and empower them to dream big about their future aspirations. Whether they choose to wear a
police officer's uniform, a doctor's coat, or even dress up as a teacher, the possibilities are
endless! Please be inventive and do not feel you have to get something new and if you do not
want to dress up then wearing non —school uniform with a donation will be fine.

We kindly request that children bring in a small donation to contribute to Angelman Syndrome
Charity.

Additionally, we would like to remind all parents and carers to ensure that their child's dress-up
costumes are appropriate for school and the weather.

Thank you for your generosity, compassion, and commitment to our school community!

Yours sincerely,



